
Pan Arcadian Federation of America 

Western District ELECTION Information 


The National PFA Executive Board has approved and requests 
that each chapter should decide on the procedure and process for 
election of officers to serve in 2021.


The decision should be based on best practices and the specific 
needs of each chapter. 

The procedure and process should be organized and customized 
to allow for member input. 


Please send the names of your chapter officers for 2021 by 
February 1, 2021 (or sooner)  to the District Governor—
joannesaltas@gmail.com AND the District Secretary—
kpapadimi@hotmail.com. 


The same PFA Western District Lodge Officers will remain in 
office for 2021. 


Thank you for your continued commitment to keeping the Western 
District PFA chapters up and running.

Please feel free to contact the District Lodge if you have 
questions. 


Happy New Year 2021  Stay Safe 


 CLICK HERE > http://www.panarcadianwest.org/
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